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NOTIFICATION

This is for information of all concerned that from the next academic session 2018-2019 i.e.
from the month of July, 2018 onwards the Indian Institute of Information Technology, Kalyani will
observe the working week days from Monday to Friday and Saturday and Sunday will be the
weekly holidays. It is to be mentioned here that previously the Institute has been observing
Tuesday to Saturday as the working days of the week and Sunday and Monday the weekly holidays.

(o

(S. N. Datta)
Registrar (Offg.)

This is issued with the concurrence of the Competent Authority.

Cdpy to :

1. All Faculty members and Officers.

2. Mr. Anup Sen, WEBEL IT Park, Kalyani
3. Website and Notice Board.

4. File.



